
 
 
You have a new inquiry from the LDI website 

Email Us 

Submitted on 26 August 2023, 10:43 AM, via IP 24.158.219.38 by Anonymous  

LDI staff 
member/division 
to email 

James J. Donelon 

Your First Name Mary 

Your Last Name desBordes 

Your 
Organization (if 
applicable) 

 

Your Title (if 
applicable) 

 

Your Email marydesbordes65@gmail.com  

Your Message Please do not allow the sale of Blue Cross/Blue Shield. Huge national 
corporations already have far to much power. Keep BC/BC as it is; it works, 
and I see no permanet advantage to changing it. Thank you. 

File Upload 
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